
 

Labour Court: Update 
 
Members were informed that the PSA had approached the Labour Court on the failure by SASSA to 
comply with the Labour Court Order that was handed down on 4 July 2018, by failing to negotiate salaries 
with the PSA.  
 
The matter was enrolled to be heard on 7 February 2019 and accordingly argued in Court. The Court 
sought reasons for the matter to be heard on urgent basis. Unfortunately, the Court was of the view that 
the matter was not urgent, and it was struck of the roll of the Court.  
 
The PSA is very disappointed with the judgment and will table new salary demands and conditions of 
service for the 2019/20-financial year at the next Bargaining Forum meeting. 
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